
Dear Research Students 
 
The Research Postgraduate Student Orientation 2022 was concluded on 13 October 2022. 
The video recording of the event is available here and please log in to Blackboard with your 
NetID to watch the playback by 14 November 2022. 
  
We have also prepared a limited-edition souvenir (please refer to our post on Facebook, 
Instagram and LinkedIn) for new students. You are welcome to bring your student ID card 
and collect one at the GS counter (Z404) during office hours if you did not get it at the 
orientation. It is distributed on a first-come-first-served basis while stock lasts. 
  
Regards 
Graduate School 
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